
Canada Day International Mass 
 

The Liturgy Team invites you to celebrate 
your ancestry on Sunday, July 1. 
 

 If you have clothing that represents 
your ethnic origin, please wear it. 

 The Prayers of the Faithful intentions 
will be prayed in multiple languages. 

 Look for the map of the world in the 
Welcoming Area. Place provided pins 
on the locations of your ancestry. 

 The Summer Photo Challenge 
returns. Share photos that relate to 
your ancestry such as photos of your 
homeland, family, clothes, tools, 
traditions, customs, and ethnic foods. 

 3 Ways to Submit Photos - Deadline June 27 
1. Text to Ray at 306-536-8920 

2. Email to summerphoto@stcecregina.com 

3. Drop off your photos in the basket in the Welcoming Area. 
Include your name and phone for return. 

 

The photos with your name will be shown before the Saturday 
and Sunday Masses. 
 

 

Celebrate 
your 

heritage! 
 


